
orgeyshoe15In this terms worship we are thinking about our Christian vision and  
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INSPIRED TO LEARN, GROW AND FLOURISH WITHIN OUR CHRISTIAN FAMILY 

 
                             This half term we are learning about Christianity around the world 

 
 

‘I can do all things because Christ gives me strength’ Phil 4:13 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

 
Ella in Year 3 

For showing resilience during 
the cross-country competition 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SPRING TERM CELEBRATION AWARDS 2024 

 

Very well done to the following children for achieving the following 
awards this week: 

 

 POW - Pupil of the 

Week 

WOW – Worker of 

the Week 

FS Artie Theodore 

YEAR 1 Teddy Arthur T 

YEAR 2 Tommy Molly 

YEAR 3 Charlie Olivia 

YEAR 4 All of Year 4 Phoebe 

YEAR 5 Leo Oliver 

YEAR 6 Amelia M Ava 

 

 

 

 

 

    

SPORTS STAR 

  
Congratulations to  

Olivia in Year 6 
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DATES FOR DIARIES 

 

Monday 15th April – School re-opens 

Tuesdsy 16th April – FS class trip 

Monday 22nd April – Class photo’s 

Thursdy 25th April – Fashion show 6pm 

 

                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY PRAYER 

Dear God, 
 
We thank you for the gift of your son, Jesus Christ, 
who brings hope and salvation to our lives. As we 
celebrate his resurrection, we also rejoice in the 
warmth and brightness of the sun that shines upon 
us. 
 
May your love, thankfulness and compassion fill our 
hearts. Help us always to be kind and spread joy to 
all. 
 
Thank you for giving us strength and resilience, 
 
Amen. 
 
By Mrs Calvert  
(age 29+) 

 

 

 

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE 

 
We have had a lovely last week of term with so much going on. I've been especially 
impressed with the Art and DT projects which having been going on around school this half 
term including Year 1 who were thrilled to build toast houses today and to experiment with 
the icing cement to find out which consistency was the best to build their house. There was 
some great team work involved.   
 
I really hope that some better weather arrives over the Easter Break and I hope that 
everyone gets to enjoy spending some family time together.  
 
On behalf of everyone in school, we would like to wish you a very Happy and peaceful 
Easter.  
 
 
Mrs brooks 

 

 

 

 
 

 



  

                                                                                                                                     

please collect cheque from the school office 

DECEMBER 2023   £50 – S Carter FEBRUARY 2024   £50 – H Woolley  

   £30 – I. Billington    £30 – J. Stewart 

   £20 – H Woolley    £20 – F. Unsworth 

 

JANUARY 2024 £50 – E Latham MARCH 2024 £50 – V Hodkinson 

   £30 - F Unsworth    £30 – A Byrne 

   £20 – R. Gornall    £20 – O Bromilow 

 

WINNER

SS 

                                                                                                

 We are pleased to announce the winners of our Easter Raffle. Thank you to everyone who        

bought tickets. We have raised £366! 

Chocolate Hamper – Nathan L in Foundation Stage 

Kane D in Year 5 

Mrs Pope-Jones  

Sophia E in Year 3 

Miss Concepcion 

Lucas J in Year 5 

Meriel TS in Year 4 

Mrs Taylor 

 

 



 

 

        EARLY BIRD OF THE WEEK       

         

    FOUNDATION STAGE                  YEAR 1                              YEAR 2                                                                

                                          

            YEAR 3                                YEAR 4                                  YEAR 5 

 

YEAR 6 

 

  

  



 

  
CROSS COUNTRY 

On Saturday Miss Woolley, Miss Bridge and Mrs Brooks were at the Cross-Country competition at 
Astley Park with some Key Stage 2 children. The children bravely ran in hale, rain and high winds 
and showed resilience, persistence and confidence. Year 3/4 boys won gold, Year 5/6 girls won 
gold and Year 3/4 girls won silver. They were all victorious and WON the overall trophy. Miss 
Woolley would like to thank all of the parents and children for their commitment to the cross-
country club. We would not be able to compete without your continuous support. 

           

   

 

 



 

 

  

 


